
From: William Hicks

To: Derrickson, Scott A; "Ronald Sato"

Cc: "Donna Wong"

Subject: Kailua Neighborhood Board Concerns with Proposed Expansion of the Hawaiian Memorial Park

Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 11:57:41 PM

Attachments: KNB letter wrt Hawaiian Memorial Park DEIS page 1 of 2.pdf
KNB letter wrt Hawaiian Memorial Park DEIS page 2 of 2.pdf

Aloha Mr. Derrickson and Mr. Sato,
The Kailua Neighborhood Board (KNB) first considered the subject Draft
Environmental Impact Statement in July, 2008 and established a position which
remains in effect.  The KNB concerns regarding the expansion of Hawaiian Memorial
Cemetery are enumerated in the attached letter.  We appreciate your consideration of
these KNB concerns.
 
Aloha,
Bill Hicks, Chairman KNB
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